


Week 5 Term 3 2024

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz

Office: office@glenavy.school.nz

Telephone: 036893856

Website: www.glenavy.school.nz

FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ

SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00

Bus Drivers

Magic Bus - Al Stewart

Ring or text before 7:30am 021 0886 3249

Flames Bus - Barry Duff

Ring or text before 7:30am 027 238 6241

White Minivan - Graham Brickland ring or text

before 7:30 am 021 039 9655 or 03 689 6415

Dear Parents,

North Otago Cross Country

Congratulations to these children who raced in the North Otago Cross Country on Monday 19th August.

Sisilia Taueli, Delilah Moffat, Kiandre Perez, Kris William Nombalang, Alex Fraser Wood, Liam

Henshaw, Riley Hooper, Mason Chalmers, John Dela Cruz, Ally Mehring, Bailey Harper and Millar

McCulloch

These children made the top 20: Sisilia-17th, Delilah-12th, Liam-20th, Millar-13th, Bailey-15th

Well done to all children who raced. It was bitterly cold and windy. It's always hard to get out there and

run!!!!!

Welcome to our new Children who started at Glenavy School on Monday

Thenula Hemba Waduge

Korora Class- Year 1

Senon Perera

Korora Class - Year 1

Senuk Hemba Waduge

Tui Class- Year 4

Netball Finals winning the competition

Congratulations to this amazing team for making the finals in their netball

this season.

They not only made the finals but also WON the whole competition.

A huge thank you to Danni who was their most amazing coach.

Enabler Day-

Yesterday we had 4 children have the opportunity to go into Oamaru and

participate in a fun morning of sporting activities. This is run by Sport

Waitaki once a term.
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School Production

Tickets are now on sale from the office at $2 per person. All children

and adults need a separate ticket each.
Maths

The staff this week have been busy with professional development. We have been lucky to have a maths

advisor from Christchurch in our classrooms and leading staff meetings with our teachers and teacher

Aides. Our focus has been with proportional thinking and patterns. For our senior teachers we were able to

build our understanding of a “Thinking Maths Classroom.” Since trying this in class, the children are loving

this approach to learning with excited conversations, discussion, arguing and solving. Here are some of my

children engaged in maths learning.

Bus Ski Trip:

Our second ski trip is booked for Friday 6th September. It is a big day, as we leave the school at 6:15am in

the morning. Please be at school by 6am. This bus trip is full so if you have not brought back your form, you

will be on the waitlist. We have plenty of ski clothes for your children to borrow. Come and see Rebecca in

the office and she will sort you out. Please contact Rebecca if you can not make the ski trip now as places

on the bus are very, very tight. We will be confirming attendance in the next few weeks.

Below are the children we have down for Friday the 6th of September bus trip. Please check to see if your

child's name is on this list. It is important we have a correct list for bus and safety.

Korora Piwakawaka Kea Ruru Tui Karearea Parent Help

Lilly Jackson

Thinuli

Casey H (car)

Sulaim

Skye

Josefina

Roseleigh

Ollie

Dale

Demi (car)

Norah

Andrei (car)

Aiden

Carla

Rain

Johara

Maria

Tahlia

Adahlia

Adaia

Mayon

Gabriel

Riley

Liam (car)

Carter

Luqmaan

Shikera

Vaea

Kiel

Glejan

Chienne

Kyra

Casey G

Wilma

Anthony (car)

Jethro

Classic

Xylar

Zach

Tessa

Bayleigh

Noah L

Stella

Winter

Stanley

Umar

Sisilia

Aiden 1 parent

Gabe 1 parent

Zach 1 parent

3 teachers on bus

Please confirm

that you are still

wanting to go on

the bus because

numbers are tight.

We only have space for 3 parents on the bus. We only would like parents who will help us on the day e.g

helping to sort children on and off the slopes. If you can not come any more please contact Rebecca in the

office as we have a wait list of parents wanting to come. Please pay your $50 for transport and a small

contribution to skiing before your children go on the trip.

Regards

Kate Mansfield
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Upcoming Events - Term 3

Week 6 - Term 3 Week 7 - Term 3

Monday 26th August
● Subway Orders In

Friday 30th August
● Daffodil Day - Mufti Day Gold

Coin Donation. Dress in
Yellow!

● Sausage Sizzle $2:50

Wednesday 4th September
● PTA Meeting 2.15pm

Friday 6th September
● Bus Ski Trip - Leaving School at

6am!

`1

⭐⭐⭐ Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐
Principal's Award - Bailey Harper - Integrity - Braving the elements at the cross country and giving your best

Kororā - Senon Perera - Self Management - For settling really well into school. We love having you in Rūma Kororā.

Pīwakawaka - Tina Taueli - Self Management - You have been making some amazing choices this week and doing

the right thing in class.

Ruru - Erika Jabagat - Community Support - You consistently offer support to all of your class peers, you are a

helpful member of our class.

Tūī - Bailey Harper - Community Support - For having a wonderful week , giving support to your classmates when

they got stuck on practising the dance for the production.

Kea - Alex Fraser-Wood, Kris-William Nombalang and Kian Perez - Self Management - For continuing to solve

maths problems as soon as they arrived at school… arguing their thinking, justifying with evidence and altering their

thinking as needed.

Karearea - Noah Luff - Integrity - For raising up, learning and bringing life to the role of Alex in the production.

Mr D Award - Thenula Hemba Waduge -Self Management - Thenula is new to this school but has settled in so well

and during structured literacy showed some beautiful handwriting welcome along.

Maths Award - Czyrille Dimaya - For excellent thinking and problem solving in our Maths “Thinking Classroom.”

School Uniforms

Uniforms are now bought and ordered from NZ Uniforms

Go online and order these directly from the shop. They will be delivered to your house.

If you want to try one on for size we have one of each size at school in the office.

Hockey Results

In the last game of the season Glenavy Boomerangs played

Weston and it was a 1-1 draw!

We would like to say a BIG Thank you to all the coaches

involved with the season.

We couldn't have done it without you!

https://glenavy.nzuniforms.com/
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